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Date: February 20, 2018 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization & Evaluation Division 
7345 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
 
 
RE: Fix Internal Pictures submitted on May 6th, 2016 & then on June 30th, 2016  
FCC ID: KNYPMT0101AA (Previous FCC ID) 
FCC ID: KNYPMT0101AB (New FCC ID) 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I, hereby, declare that the pictures submitted on May 6th, 2016 under FCC ID: 
KNYPMT0101AA and then submitted on June 30th, 2016 under New FCC ID: 
KNYPMT0101AB for the same product belong to the older version of the board 
EPC0091XB and not to the currently shipping version EPC0091XC. 
 
The unit with Serial number 402-6695017 tested at Intertek and then at Compliance 
Testing Lab was the most current version EPC0091XC (both layout and bill of materials). 
The older internal pictures of EPC0091XB were mistakenly submitted to the labs and then 
FCC at that time. 
 
We would like to resolve this issue and replace older version internal pictures with 
current version. 
 
 
Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Riaz Momand 
Sr. Compliance Engineer 
FreeWave Technologies 


